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Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.  DOT did not specifically request treatment of s. 346.59 (2), but it seemed to me
to be relevant to the request.  Please advise if you would like me to remove the
treatment of s. 346.59 (2).  I also note that I did not treat provisions in ss. 346.803 to
346.805 requiring bicyclists and Segway riders to give audible signals on bicycle ways
and sidewalks.

Please let me know if you would like any changes made to the attached draft or if you
have any questions.  If the attached draft meets with your approval, let me know and
I will convert it to an introducible “/1” draft.
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